
If walking or cycling to school for your child is really not an option could you be so kind as to consider dropping off and maybe even collecting your child a 

distance from the Academy - perhaps by using one of the star points below (Google images overleaf)? This act of community spirt would create many 

benefits: 

- Your child/ren would gain some fresh air and exercise, helping their physical and mental wellbeing

- Traffic congestion would be reduced

- Your child would have an opportunity to gain some independence

- Additionally, you may find the drop off/ pick up is a more relaxing experience for you! 

Of course, it would also require you to park responsibly 

so as not to create upset to others. We also appreciate 

that for a small number of you with children with special 

needs or other barriers this may not be possible. 

We all want to be part of a great community, and this is 

created by us all playing our part when we can. 

As always don’t hesitate to pass on your feedback or 

ideas by emailing enquiries@thehazeleyacademy.com

Turning a challenge into an opportunity and looking for 

opportunities to make a difference is a key characteristic 

of the Hazeley community. 

Thank you for playing your part.  

Mr Nelson

Are you able to turn a problem into an opportunity? 
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Google images of the points indicated on the map overleaf.

This are just some suggested places a short distance from the Academy you may 
consider using to drop off/ pick up your child. 

As always please be considerate of local residents and road users.


